

Mr Roel Testroote Projectorganisatie HSL-Zuid PO Box 43 3500 AA Utrecht Holland

INGEKOMEN 2 2 AUG 2000

2000-08-18

Dear Mr Testroote,

We have been working intensively with our proposal for this very important project.

However, due to holidays and extreme short time allowed to put in bids i.e. 15<sup>th</sup> of September, we wish to request an extension of four weeks or whatever is technically convenient for your office.

This is very important to guarantee a high quality in our proposal and form a stable consortium for this project.

Sunit Ray

Managing Director

Yours since ely